Dear Graduating Class of 2020,

We are writing about the events that are being planned in celebration of your accomplishments and relationships. We will be reaching out periodically between now and your special day and we miss you.

First, please review the <u>events</u> happening between now and the end of our school year. We hope you will participate and find any one of our team if you have questions or ideas for making these more meaningful.

Second, please **save the date** of May 29, 2020 for our Pick up Event and Community Wide Celebration! On this day, DJUSD staff will be providing you a process to pick up materials for graduation. We ask that you and your family come to our site, Davis Senior High School Student Parking Lot in the order below.

Last Name A-G - 10am-11am H-M - 11am-12noon

N-S - 12noon-1pm T-Z - 1pm-2pm

You will stay safely in your car, but will get your caps, gowns, tassels, diploma case, and other important senior student information/items. If you bike or walk to campus, you will need to be wearing a mask and aware of the social distancing space between you and others. That same day, the Davis community and parent volunteers have come together for you. DJUSD staff, businesses and residents from every neighborhood in town are ready to show you how proud we all are and say "congratulations." We are hoping that if you can, you decorate your car or bike and join the fun. There will be signs up to guide you on where to get your graduation gear and to stay safe. Please remember to bring you student id to enter the distribution line. Expect to see details and reminders on social media.

Lastly, Graduation is planned for Friday June 12, 2020 at 7:00pm. This year's graduation commencement will be streamed. Access information and the link will be given as final details are provided. Prior to graduation, identify which family member will give you your diploma and shake your hand when it is your time. Principal McHale will have a moment in their virtual graduation where they say, "Congratulations, Davis Senior High School Graduates." At that time, your family member will hand you your diploma. At the end of every graduation, we ask our graduates to move their tassels from right to left. When you and your classmates do this, we're hoping you'll get pictures and send them to us at dshsclassof2020@djusd.net to share.

More detailed information regarding the virtual graduation, including how to access the video will be provided when available.

We are thinking of you daily, looking forward to seeing you soon, and are proud of you.

Sincerely, DSHS Graduation Team